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TAKE A BACKSTAGE TOUR AT MANITOBA OPERA 
SUNDAY, APRIL 6   

Manitoba Opera’s biennial Open House will be held Sunday, April 6 from noon to 4 pm at the 
Centennial Concert Hall.   

Find out how opera is brought to life and get a behind-the-scenes peak on a backstage tour.  
Visit the orchestra pit, go on stage and in the wings. Stop at stations where you'll learn about  
hair and make-up, costumes, props, staging, and the rehearsal process.  

Tours are 75 minutes long (approx.) and run every 20 minutes.  

Free of charge, but registration is required.  

To Register: Call Livia Dymond at 204-942-7470 or email ldymond@manitobaopera.mb.ca 
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